
Weslaco ISD 
Fall Splash Bash 

November 9th & 10th 
 

 
Location  
The pool is located at 801 E 7

th 
street in Weslaco. Get off the expressway at Texas and 

turn south, go until you get to 6
th 

street, turn left and go by Central Middle School. Turn right 
on Bridge Street, go to    7

th
 street and turn right. You will see the pool from Bridge Street.  

 

Course  
The Weslaco pool is an indoor facility with 8 lanes and 2 maxi-flex model “B” diving boards. 
Full automatic timing with Daktronics touchpads and relay take pads will be in place for the 
meet. A  Daktronics scoreboard with lane assignments and splits will be used for the meet.  
 

Events  
Diving will be on Thursday, November 9th. Warm-ups will begin at 1:00PM and competition 
will begin at 2:00PM. It will follow a 6 dive format. Swimming will take place on Friday,  
November 10th . There will be 20 minute warm-up groups and the first warm-up will begin at 
7:30AM. Lane assignments will be posted throughout the facility. Coaches meeting will take 
place after the last warm-up group and the meet will start 10 minutes at the conclusion of the 
coaches meeting. Scratches are due at 8:30AM.  
 

Scoring Team scoring will be 16 places.  

 

Awards  
Top three places will receive medals and places 4-8 will receive ribbons. 
Awards will be given out after the meet.   
 

Entries  
Each school can make an unlimited number of entries in individual events. Relays are limited to 
two entries. Entries are due no later than Tuesday, November 7th at 8:00pm. No paper entries 
will be accepted. E-mail entries on hy-tek cfile to atrevino@wisd.us.   
 

Entry Fees   

$150 each boys and girls team. The fee for teams with less than five athletes will be $10 per  
individual. Make checks payable to Weslaco ISD Athletic Department. Send checks to the Ath-
letic  
Department at P.O. Box 266 Weslaco Texas 78596. 
 

This meet will be limited to 10 schools. The maximum number of schools for this meet has 
been reached as of 9/1/23.  
 

TIMERS: This meet will take place on a Friday and we ask that each team provides two 

timers. 




